
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
AUBURN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 

 
 The Auburn Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, April 24, 
2017 beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public 
comment concerning amending the Town of Auburn’s “Building Permit Fee Schedule” 
pursuant to the provisions of Article 13.01 of the Town of Auburn Zoning Ordinance. 
 
 Immediately following the public hearing concerning the Building Permit Fee 
Schedule, the Board of Selectmen will consider adoption of a proposed “Building Permit 
Refund Policy”. 
 

Copies of the proposed Building Permit Fee Schedule and Building Permit Refund 
Policy are available for public review and inspection at the Auburn Town Hall, in 
addition to the Auburn Post Office and on the Town of Auburn web site 
(www.townofauburnnh.com). 

 
 
 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
AUBURN, NH 
April 11, 2017 

 
 
 

 












